
Usdaw believes that  
finding out a bit more 
about how to protect yourself online and learning a few  
simple tricks can greatly increase your online security.
In conjunction with Digital Skills Education, the Union has designed this course to teach 
you to improve your understanding of online security. You’ll learn tips on how to stay safe 
on Social Media, Safeguarding Children Online, how to make a stronger, more memorable 
password, the dangers of companies losing your data, and best practices to secure your 
online accounts. Go to: www.usdaw.org.uk/safeonline to get started!


